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Phone: (330)722-9240
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Medina County All Hazards Advisory Committee
November 14,2019

Members: Chief Haas Chief Lindner Guests: Wally Sobczyk Ben Nau
Chief Disbrow Chief Davis Matt Payne Don Chicatelli
Chief Painter Christina Fozio

Meeting called to order at 1303 Hrs.
Motion to approve the October 29, 2019 meeting minutes by Chief Lindner, 2" by Chief Davis, No

discussion, Approved by all, Motion passed.

Old Business:
Chief Haas asked about charging the Sheriff's Deputies to be members of the Swift Water Team. Christina

Fozio states she has not talked to Matt Hiscock as of yet for on how much to charge the Officers.

Chief Haas asked Wally about the striping of the SCO Trailer. Wally has not talked to Fred the Sign Guy

Chief Haas stated that the Swift Water Team trained at Killbuck Lake with the Side Scan Sonar. He stated that
the training went well.

Chief Haas stated that the Drone meetings for the Drone Team have been moving along. Ben Nau stated we
are waiting on applications to be returned to the office.

Chief Haas asked about Active911. Per Ben, It is up and running. Ben stated that there are still a few Team
members who have not installed the App on their phone.

Chief Haas asked about the Capital Grant. Christina stated that all paperwork for this Grant will be in on time
for the deadline.

Chief Haas stated that Chuck Stiver went to Wayne County and taught Swift Water Ops. Chuck has
discussions with Wayne County about a merge for Typing purposes. Wayne County has Divers, but no Swift
Water Ops/Tech and Medina County has Swift Water Ops/Techs, but no divers.

New Business:

Don Chicatell met with Tom Bartfai last week about recruitment for the All Hazards Hazmat Team. They
discussed on how the recruitment will work.

Don Stated about doing some recruitment at Akron University in Lafayette again as we tried last year. Team
members brought out the trailers and Wally presented a Power Point to those who had shown up for this.

Matt Payne discussed about training with the County Fire Departments in early 2020. Matt also stated the
we will be hosting a Hazmat Technician course in the spring. Matt stated he will be emailing all of the Fire
Chief’s about the department trainings and the Hazmat Tech course.

Matt Payne also asked the AHAC Board about himself and Tom Bartfai being Co-Team Leaders for the
Aazmat Team. A motion was made for the Co-Team Leaders by Christina Fozio, 2" by Chief Disbrow, No
discussion, Approved by all, Motion passed.
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(con't)
Matt Payne stated to Don Chicatelli to continue with the recruitment for the Hazmat Team. Also this

recruitment will help for the Tech Rescue portion of the Team.
Christina Fozio stated about the Bluecoats and Leadership Medina about promoting the All Hazards Team

with recruitment, trainings, etc.

Chief Haas stated that due to the Christmas Holiday, we will no be having a December meeting.
The next meeting will be January 9, 2020 at 1000 Hrs. in the EOC.

Motion to adjourn was made by Chief Lindner, 2" by Chief Haas, No discussion, Approved by all, Motion
passed.

Meeting ended at 1337 Hrs.



